LSCopley _ Your ref: NYM/2007/0514/FL
Elmford - '

Mount Pleasant South

Robin Hoods Bay

Whitby . '

Y022 4RQ

Date 30 July 2007

Dear Miss Shields

With reference to your letter dated 25 July 2007 I have acted on your comments and an extra 1 meter
lerigth of flue pipe has been ordered and will be fitted in the next week or two. At this time all the pipe
above roof level will be sprayed matt black and a new type of termination will be fitted to draw fumes -
directly upwards. _ ' ' :

I hope this action will aflow you to reconsider my planning application.

Yours sincerely

L S Copley




